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SENATOR CARTER GLASS TELEPHONE CIRCLE 6-4250 MRS. CALVIN COOLIDGE 
Honorary Chairman Vice Cha;,man 

RT. REV. HENRY HOBSON CONNECTICUT HEADQUARTERS 

THE DARIEN REVIEW BUILDING 

DARIEN, CONN . 

FRANCIS P. MILLER 
Chairman 

WAYNE JOHNSON 
Treasurer 

F. H. PETER CUSICK 
Executive Secretary 

TELEPHONE DARIEN 5-2343 

Hon. F. M. Huntington-Wilson 
Woodbury, Connecticut 

Dear Mr. Huntington-Wilson: 

:July 24, 1941 

Vice Chairman 

ULRIC BELL 
Chairman Executive Commillee 

I have your letter of July 19th with en­
closures which I have passed along to our Nation­
al Headquarters. 

I was there yesterday, and it is not their 
policy to amalgamate with the committee to Defend 
America First, inasmuch as they have found from 
experience that this does not work out as effec­
tively as proceeding independently. Therefore, 
I am guided by the policy of National Headquarters. 

If-However, I think that we could cooperate more fully, 
as I know the New York National Headquarters does 
also with the committee to Defend America First. 

Thank you for your suggestions. 

With best personal regards, 

.ANPjr:as (} 

' 7f- -tY 

red N. Phillips, J 
Connecticut State Chai 
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